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May 5, 2015

State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 5. Fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Attn: Ms. Debra Howland, Executive Director

Re: Waiver to Continue to Produce Class I Thermal REC’s

Dear Ms. Howland:

On December 5, 2014, the Commission granted (DE 14-296) interim certification for the
Androscoggin Valley Hospital to receive REC’s. On March 10, 2015, the Commission received an
application for full certification for Androscoggin Valley Hospital. On April 22, 2015, staff sent
to Yeaton Associates a letter requesting information and clarification in order to complete the
application review.

In accordance with the April 22 letter, AVH would like to request a waiver from the Commission
to continue to produce thermal REC’s until we can meet all of the provisions of Puc 2506.04, or
until we receive approval to utilize 2506.06 by satisfactorily explaining any exceptions to Puc
2506.04.

Respectfully,

Wayne G. Fillion, P.E.

President
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